
Mill Brook Watershed Management Committee

Minutes of 12/11/23 meeting, draft

Present:
Cindy Mitchell, Bill Wilcox, David Bouck, Kristen Geagan, Julie Pringle, Tim Boland, 
Prudy Burt, Angela Luckey

11/20/23 draft minutes approved: Cindy-aye; Bill-aye; David-aye; Kristen-aye; Julie-aye; 
Tim-aye; Prudy-aye; Angela-aye

Horsley Witten 12/5/23 invoice #56188 in the amount of $2,068.75 was approved:  
Cindy-aye; Bill-aye; David-aye; Kristen-aye; Julie-aye; Tim-aye; Prudy-aye; Angela-aye.   
Prudy will forward to CPC for approval and payment.

David and Neal reported on the productive phone call they had with consultant Neal 
Price (Horsley Witten)
.   Neal is on budget to complete data assessment and final report.  

Prudy reported on our remaining CPC funds; roughly $15,000 remains for the Horsley 
Witten contract.  In addition, $22,000 remains in approved CPC funds.

All agreed that the 12/7/23 Vineyard Gazette article by reporter Thomas Humphrey was 
very good.

Our next meeting will be on January 8 at 5 p.m. via Zoom

Submitted by Prudy Burt


